
 
 
 
  
 
 

    

 

                                                                                 

 

RGCET/CIR/2025/17                                                                                                    

28.01.2025 

 

 
 

 

 

CIRCULAR   

Sub: "Notice to All Students" -Reg. 

**** 

It has come to our attention that several students have not been paying their fees on time and 

are failing to obtain the No Objection Certificate (NOC) from the Accounts Department 

before receiving their Hall Ticket. Moreover, some students have mentioned that they will 

clear the pending fees along with the fine at a later date. 

 

We would like to inform all students that the practice of allowing late fee payments with a fine 

has now been discontinued. All students and their parents are hereby requested to ensure that 

the fees are paid before the announced deadline. No exceptions will be made. 

 

Your cooperation in adhering to this policy is appreciated. 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website  

 3. The File 


